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January 11, 2017

Dear Parents/Guardians of 3™ through 5 Grade Students,

| am excited to announce that the annual Noecker Spelling Bee is rapidly approaching! This year all
students in the 3™, 4™, and 5% Grades will be given the opportunity to participate as a contestant in the
event.

Over the next two weeks, Language Arts teachers will hold preliminary Spelling Bee sessions in their
classes using grade level word lists to determine the top two finalists from each homeroom.

From there, the finalists from each homeroom will be invited to participate in the Noecker Spelling Bee
being held on Wednesday, February 1, 2017. The top two finalists from each grade level in the Noecker
Spelling Bee will be invited to attend the Morris County Spelling Bee with Mrs. Kash, our Enrichment teacher,
on Thursday, February 9, 2017.

If your child is a finalist participating in the Noecker Spelling Bee, you will be notified the week of
January 20*", and invited to attend the event on February 1, 2016. Please stay tuned for more details!

We hope that this is a positive experience for your child. We encourage all students to participate and
do their best during the classroom preliminary Spelling Bee sessions!

Should you have any questions regarding the Spelling Bee, please feel free to contact Catherine
Overbeck in the main office.

Sincerely,

Robyn P. Greenwald
Principal




